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You will receive a letter asking that you set up a time when your State 
Ambassador can visit either in person or via Zoom. 

Before their visit, you will need to send a copy of your Chapter Budget, 
your Yearbook, and a current copy of your Rules for them to review. If 
you send out a newsletter, it is a great idea to send that as well. This 
aids in giving them a view of your chapter before they meet you in 
person.  

It may be your first time as President and it can be a bit overwhelming, 
but DKG ILSO is here to help you in any way that we can. The main 
thing is, do not be hesitant to ask for assistance.  

Please do not stress, they are coming to meet the members of your 
chapter. They, too, are members of ILSO and have been members for 
many years. They will come with greetings from our State President, Dr. 
Joan Róg, to let you know that the state organization appreciates you 
and your chapter. They will then report to you and your Chapter any 
suggestions that they may have.  

You may ask why are they coming during the first year of my biennium? 
Well, they want to be of assistance as you start out and answer any 
questions that you may have. Communication is the key at every level 
in our organization. You may have been online to research answers to 
your questions but having a person that you can contact is always a 
benefit. 

 


